
22
nd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 1, 2019 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, September 2 – Labor Day 

1 Thes 4:13-18/Ps 96:1 and 3, 4-5, 11-12, 13 [13b]/Lk 4:16-30 

 9:00 AM Mass – T.W. O’Meara and Family + 

Tuesday, September 3 

1 Thes 5:1-6, 9-11/Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14 [13]/Lk 4:31-37 

  8:00 AM Mass – Doyle and Gertrude Norris +  

Wednesday, September 4 

Col 1:1-8/Ps 52:10, 11 [10]/Lk 4:38-44 

  7:00 AM Mass - No special intention scheduled + 

  6:00 PM Mass - Irene Crotty + 

Thursday, September 5 

Col 1:9-14/Ps 98:2-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6 [2]/Lk 5:1-11 

   8:00 AM Mass – John Robertson + 

Friday, September 6 

Col 1:15-20/Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4, 5 [2b]/Lk 5:33-39 

   8:00 AM Mass – Berkemeier/Beery Families + 

Saturday, September 7 

Col 1:21-23/Ps 54:3-4, 6 and 8 [6]/Lk 6:1-5 

           8:00 AM Mass – Paul and Joan Schultz + 

           4:00 PM Mass – Bob Sanders + 

Sunday, September 8 

Wis 9:13-18b/Ps 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14-17 [1]/Phlm 9-10, 12-

17/Lk 14:25-33 

           8:30 AM Mass – Gina and Bill Cunningham + 

      11:30 AM Mass –People of the Parish 

 

Prayers and Sympathy to the family and friends of our 

former long-time parishioner, Marcie Thedinger, and also 

Kathryn Wingert. Kathryn is the mother of Mary Conway. 

Please pray for Marcie, Kathryn, and their families. 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is held Mon.-Fri., 

beginning at 8:30 AM in our Daily Chapel. On Mon., Tues., 

Thurs., and Fri., Adoration ends at 3:00 PM and will be held 

on school days only. On Wednesdays, Adoration ends right 

before 6:00 PM Mass, and will be year round. Sign up at 

http://signup.com/go/vaVZXnM or contact Amy Roetto, 

amy_roetto@hotmail.com or 816-787-0235.  

 
Come and sing in the Cathedral Choir:  The Choir is prepping 

for its 2019-2020 season.  Come join this spectacular group as 

they sing music ranging from classical and renaissance to 

music from 21
st
 century composers. The Cathedral Choir has 

the pleasure of singing at the 8:30 AM Mass twice each month 

as well as Masses for various feasts. Also this season, the 

Cathedral Choir is honored to hold a benefit concert in May for 

the St. Gianna Early Childhood Development Center, as well 

as to sing for several Masses with Bishop Johnston, including 

the Transitional Diaconate Ordination being held at our very 

own Cathedral of St. Joseph!  If you are interested in joining 

the Cathedral Choir, please contact their director, Matthew 

Bobela, at mbobela@missouriwestern.edu or 816-752-6445.

                         This Coming Week 
Monday, September 2 – Labor Day 

Parish Office, School, Food Pantry, and ECC Closed 

Tuesday, September 3 
3:15-4:00 PM Grade 5 Bell Choir Rehearsal - Church 

6:00-9:00 PM Protecting God’s Children – Ruggle Hall 

6:30-8:00 PM EDC Steering Committee–Msgr. Dierkes Rm 

7:00-8:30 PM Boy Scouts - Gym 

Wednesday, September 4 

Trash Bag Orders Due in School Office 

9:00 AM-12:00 PM Sewing & Craft Group–Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

3:15-4:00 PM Grade 6 Bell Choir Rehearsal - Church 

Thursday, September 5 

7:00 PM  Cathedral Choir Rehearsal – Ruggle Hall 

Friday, September 6 
9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Saturday, September 7 

2:30 PM  Confessions 

3:30 PM  Rosary 

4:00 PM  Mass 

5:00-8:00 PM Cathedral Hill Day - Gym 

Sunday, September 8 
8:00 AM Rosary and Confessions 

8:30 AM Mass 

After Mass Coffee, Milk, and Donuts  

10:45 AM Glory & Praise Choir Rehearsal-Music Rm 

11:00 AM Confessions 

11:30 AM Mass  

   

Protecting God’s Children Session:  There will be a session 

here at Cathedral on Tues., Sept. 3, 6:00-9:00 PM in Ruggle 

Hall.  This class is required for anyone volunteering, coaching, 

or new family parents.  Please pre-register at www.virtus.org 

or call Kitty in the Parish Office at 232-7763. 

 

School of Religion – Registration continues for our public 

school students for class that begins Mon., Sept. 9, 6:00-6:50 

PM.  Sign up this weekend in the west vestibule, text, or email 

Kitty in the Parish Office so text books can be ordered: 816-

752-5022 or kspafford@cathedralsj.org.  

 Do you know someone who is interested in becoming 

Catholic or interested in learning more about our Catholic 

Faith?  Cathedral’s RCIA program will begin in September. 

Please contact Arman Partamian at ajpartamian@yahoo.com 

or our Parish Office at 232-7763 for more information. 

 

Save the date: All ladies of the parish are invited to the Altar 

Society Guest Night on Tues., Sept. 24.  Come enjoy social 

time at 6:00 PM, dinner at 6:30 PM, followed by a program. 

 

A big thank you to those who helped me this summer with 

moving furniture and several miscellaneous tasks:  Melissa & 

Xavier Aleman; Kristi Bachali; Rudy Barbosa; Justin 

Boyles; Natalie Burnett; Dominic CDeBaca; Nick and Rudy 

Daise; Grace, Isabelle, and Jackson Giles; Joe Lysaght; 

Rorey, Ryder, & Tracy Mattox; Collin Schiermeyer, Roger 

Smith, Ryder Teater, Cooper & Kelly Tabor; Lisa and Lily 

Yost. If I forgot anyone, please know your help also was 

greatly appreciated! . . . .  Leroy Davis 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $ 8,439.68  $    786.00 

Week 2 $ 8,587.62  $    339.00 

Week 3 $ 8,911.51  $    600.00 

Week 4 $25,337.42  $    555.00 

Total $51,276.23 $ 2,280.00 
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God, in your goodness, you have made a home for the poor. (Ps 68) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Gianna Beretta Molla Early Childhood Development & 

Education Center Groundbreaking Celebration on Sunday, 

Sept. 8, at 1:30 PM, on-site at the new EDC building.  In 

celebration of the 150
th

 anniversary of the laying of the 

cornerstone of the current St. Joseph Cathedral Church, Bishop 

Johnston will lead us in the ceremonial groundbreaking of our 

new early childhood center.  Please plan to attend! 

 

The Catholic young adult group (age 22-35) for St. Joseph, 

Coram Deo, is meeting on Friday, Sept. 6, for First Fridays!  

Meet at Mir House of Prayer at 6:10 PM for Adoration and 

Reconciliation, Mass at 7:00 PM.  Please eat beforehand. If 

have questions, contact Ally Goetz at agoetz@olog.org.  

 

Bishop LeBlond’s Annual Carnival is scheduled for Friday-

Sunday, Sept. 20-22.  The carnival tickets are on sale now.  

You can get them from any LeBlond Family or at the LB 

Office.  A book of tickets costs $40.  

 

 

 
 

CHECK THIS OUT. . .The Good News of Cathedral 

 Congratulations to Mary Beth, and Justin Boyles, 

Cathedral Class of 05 & LB Class of 09, on the birth of 

Elsie Mairin Boyles on Aug. 23.  

 

Our School and ECC News 

 If you missed the St. Joseph Catholic Schools Listening 

sessions here at Cathedral and would still like to attend one, 

please choose one of the other locations on the schedule: at 

St. Patrick –Sept. 1 after 11:00 AM Mass; at St. Mary – 

Sept. 1, after 10:00 AM Mass; at OLOG – Sept. 3, 6:00-

7:00 PM or Sept. 15 after 11:00 AM Mass; at St. James – 

Sept. 7 after 4:30 PM Mass or Sept. 8 after 9:00 AM Mass; 

St. Rose – Sept. 29, 11:30 AM-12:30 PM. 

 Don’t Forget:  All school parents and guardians (no 

children please) are invited to our Back to School Night on 

Thurs., August 29, 6:00-6:45 PM.  You will have the 

opportunity to meet your child(ren)’s teachers, as they 

share classroom information, important dates, and 

procedures. We will follow an “open house” style format 

with no formal meeting beforehand.  Simply go right to 

your child’s classroom any time between 6:00-6:45 PM.  

Our middle school parents are encouraged to stop by to 

meet all of your child(ren)’s new teachers.  If you have 

questions, please call the School Office at (816) 232-8486. 

 Don’t forget to order your trash bags from a Cathedral 

student or from the School or in the west vestibule after 

Mass.  Each Cathedral School Family is required to sell 30 

rolls.  The trash bag orders need to be submitted to school 

by Wed., Sept. 4.    

 Mark your calendars:  Join us for Cathedral Hill Day next 

Saturday, Sept. 7 following the 4:00 PM Mass.  We will 

have carnival style games, food, prizes, and fellowship.   

 Mark your calendar!  The next RAVENous Ravens Night 

will be at Planet Sub from 4:00-9:00 PM on Sept. 16. 

Please plan to attend – we profit from these events and 

appreciate your support! Volunteers also needed to help! 

 Join us for the first Early Childhood and Development 

Center St. Gianna Beretta Moila Golf 4-Person Golf 

Scramble Tournament on Sat., Sept. 28, at Fairview 

Golf Course. Shotgun start is at 8:30 AM. If you are 

planning on playing, want to become a sponsor, or have a 

few items to donate for the goodie bags, please email Ryan 

Lawson at Ryan.Lawson@goproserv.com. Cost is $80 

per player or $320 per team.  Send registration form 

(including shirt size) with payment to Ryan Lawson, 2201 

Ashland Ave., St. Joseph, MO 64506. Make checks 

payable to Cathedral ECC. All profits will benefit the new 

EDC Center. 

 

Mir House of Prayer invites you to participate in the 

Exaltation of the Cross on Sat., Sept. 14 at 6:00 PM, and 

The Seven Sorrows of Mary on Sun., Sept. 15 at 5:00 PM 

followed by Benediction. All are on the Mir House of Prayer 

grounds, 6492 NE State Route 6, St. Joseph, MO. 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Makes a Difference . . . Thank you to 

the many parishioners that donate clothes, housewares, 

books, and toys to Cathedral’s Food Pantry as we strive 

to meet the needs of others. 

 

A reflection from Father Hansen…   

Last year in his message on the World Day of Prayer for 

Care for Creation, the Holy Father, Pope Francis, said: 

“For us Christians, water represents an essential element 

of purification and of life. We think immediately of 

baptism, the sacrament of our rebirth. Water made holy 

by the Spirit is the matter by which God has given us life 

and renewed us; it is the blessed source of undying life. 

For Christians of different confessions, baptism also 

represents the real and irreplaceable point of departure for 

experiencing an ever more authentic fraternity on the way 

to full unity. Jesus, in the course of his mission, promised 

a water capable of quenching human thirst for ever 

(cf. Jn 4:14). He prophesied, “If any one thirst, let him 

come to me and drink (Jn 7:37). To drink from Jesus 

means to encounter him personally as the Lord, drawing 

from his words the meaning of life. May the words he 

spoke from the cross – “I thirst” (Jn 19:28) – echo 

constantly in our hearts.”  

The thirst we have for Jesus is a true gift. In some ways 

this mystery is central to each of our hearts. This past 

week in Italy they celebrated “National Liturgical Week.” 

The Vatican Secretary of State, Cardinal Pietro Parolin, 

wrote: “The theme of holiness immediately and directly 

invokes the liturgy,” referring to “Sacrosanctum 

Concilium”, the Council's constitution on the sacred 

liturgy. The Council Fathers "insist on the fact that the 

liturgy, at the moment in which it celebrates holiness, 

sanctifies those who participate in it" - something with 

which Pope Francis agrees when he says, "the liturgy is 

the life for the entire people of the Church". May the 

thirst we have for Jesus be fortified in the coming years 

and may the sanctifying action of Eucharist and our 

participation in it draw many others here in St. Joseph to 

Christ’s real and substantial presence there! 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

If Sacraments are needed in an emergency, please 

contact Fr. Hansen or Fr. Becker at  816-205-6888. 

 

If there is an emergency and you need to reach Fr. 

Hansen or Fr. Becker to receive the sacraments, please 

call 816-205-6888 
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